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School District No. 73

From the Board Meeting of: OCTOBER 5, 2015

1. The Board received an update on enrollment from Superintendent deBruijn.
2. The Board approved an Out-of-Province Field Trip request from NorKam
Senior Secondary School for senior biology students to travel to Honolulu,
Hawaii in February, 2016.
3. The Board received Notice of Motion on the following policies:
a. Policy 301.1 Ordinarily Resident
b. Policy 709.7 Education: Independent Directed Studies (IDS)

The next regular public Board Meeting will occur on Monday, October 26, 2015 at
the School Board Office.
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